
  







Friday, November 7, 2008
Dear Parents,

November is here!  The first ten weeks of school have flown by and the next two months usually go even faster.  Next week is a big week; the class will be taking their state social studies assessment on Wednesday and Thursday.  There is no school on Tuesday so please make sure your child is here and well rested for Wednesday.    
The class began listening to a new read aloud this week titled, Indian Captive.  It is a story based on the life of Mary Jemison.  The class also wrote a news story which focused on including important details such as who, what, where, when, why, and how.  Division became a little more difficult this week as two digit divisors were added.  The students worked on using their acronym and estimation to help them complete these difficult problems.  Lastly, the class finished up their preparation for the state social studies assessment by completing and reviewing the questions from last years test. You can help your child prepare for next weeks assessment by asking them questions from their review sheets.  Since there are two days of no school next week and we have two days of testing there will be no spelling or grammar.

I look forward to talking to all of you next week at parent teacher conferences.   Have a great weekend.

Upcoming!
· Tuesday, November 11th No School, Veterans Day
· November 12th & 13th State Social Studies Assessment
· Thursday November 13th at 6:30 P.M.- Family Game Night
·  Friday, November 14th Parent Teacher Conferences 
· [image: image1.wmf]November 26th- 28th , No School- Thanksgiving Break   
Sincerely,

Mr. Rosno








